
 

Old  T-shirts/Shirt – Year 2s 

By popular demand– Year 2s can bring an 
old t-shirt/shirt for their friends to write 
on if they wish to do so (on 
Tuesday/Wednesday). 

 

 

 

 

They will have a ‘Leavers Book’ given to 
them at the Year 2 Leavers Assembly (on 
Monday) to collect memories from their 
friends, as well as a memory book from 
the SCA. 

End of Term Liturgy 

Wednesday 23rd July 

9.00-9.20am 

After all the excitement (and tears) of the 
last days we end the term with a liturgy with 

the staff and children. 

 

Should you wish to join us for prayer you 
are welcome 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Infant School 
 

End of the Term… 
         

A last few things to say…..  
 

Well Done Mr Baker – A special award has been presented to Mr Baker by the CEO Of STCAT, 
Mr Richardson. We are very proud of Mr Baker and all his work supporting Mrs Taylor and 
the school. You deserve the award. Well done!  

 
Can I also praise our teams in the office staff, our club staff, our midday supervisors, cleaners 

and our site manager & Mrs Finn -  hymn leader & Mrs Jones – prayer group leader.  They work 
away behind the scenes with many people not ever getting  to  see them or speak to them but 

they are a vital part of our school and do a magnificient job keeping the school running. 
 

 


